
Site Report – Levelock – March 2024

To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Kathy Touring, Head Teacher

Outstanding Activities and Events

Our school store is stocked and open for business two evenings a week during night gym. Business has been
brisk and the community is excited to participate.

Our students have been learning about being active in the community with some
interviewing our Tribal President and others joining a smelting outing.

The Viking basketball team had a good showing at the Jamboree and enjoyed the hospitality
extended to them by their friends in Perryville over the Easter holiday.
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Personnel

Our classified staff continues to perform at stellar levels. We are grateful to have such a dedicated staff at
Levelock.

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress

Students are wrapping up the 2023-2024 school year by achieving proficiency in multiple areas, enabling
them to be on target for graduation in the 2024-2025 school year. We are excited to support them in this
achievement.

Elementary students continue to master ELA and math standards and build a strong foundation for future
learning.

Technology Insights

Technology is in use daily for a variety of educational purposes including online classes, intervention
programs and student research projects. IT has installed Starlink access per district improvement.

Facility Update

No facility changes noticed in March.

LSAC Activity

Levelock’s LSAC is active and has collaborated on several issues for this year as well as the 2024-25 school
year. LSAC’s next meeting is .Apr 9, 2024

Volunteer Report

N/A

Professional Development

Mr. Rettman is continuing to work with his mentor through the Alaska Statewide Mentor Project and Ms.
Touring has been attending the weekly Elementary PLC training sessions each Wednesday with Ms.
McCarley.

Pupil % Attendance K-12
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Attendance for the month of March was 65.31%. During March, we faced a number of illnesses, students
out for appointments in Anchorage, and families who took vacations.

Student and Staff Safety

Ms. Kacy Leyba has been visiting with our 4th and 5th grade students to talk about wellness and self care. A
fire drill was conducted in March.

Subsistence Calendar

The Levelock School 2024-2025 Calendar was discussed and approved during the March 7 LSAC meeting. It
will be presented to the LPSD School Board for final approval at their April meeting.

Other
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